

September 16, 2020

Daryl J.P. Tchir, P.Eng. Manager, Management Systems Natural Gas Division ATCO Sherwood Park Operations Centre 240 Portage Close Sherwood Park, Alta. T8H 2R6

Dear Daryl J.P. Tchir:

Pipeline safety and loss management systems for gas utility pipelines

- 1. Thank you for the ATCO Pipelines letter of October 31, 2019, describing ATCO's response to the Alberta Utilities Commission's assessment of Pipeline Safety and Loss Management Systems for Gas Utility Pipelines. The letter outlined ATCO's approach to refine its existing safety and loss management procedures with completion by June 30, 2024. The ATCO proposal was reviewed and accepted at a Commission meeting on September 8, 2020. Please provide the AUC with six-month progress updates.
- 2. Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 403-592-4434 or by email at brian.shand@auc.ab.ca.

Yours truly,

Brian Shand, P.Eng. Applications Director Facilities Division